UPCOMING EVENTS

OCTOBER:

October 1st P.O.P. Parents Of Prayer.

October 9th Hispanic Heritage

October 12th Operation Christmas Child Begins

October 31st Pumpkin Patch / Harvest Parties

October 31st Church Fall Festival 6:30pm

NOVEMBER

November 2nd Clocks are turned back one hour

November 5th P.O.P.

November 11th Veterans Day School closed

November 16th Operation Christmas Shoebox deadline

November 19th Holiday Picture Day

November 20th. Thanksgiving Feast

November 24th-28th Thanksgiving Break No School







Riverside Baptist Church Fall Festival

Monday, October 31

Our annual Fall Festival will be held on Tuesday, October 31st, from 6:30-8:30 pm. All children, 5th grade and younger along with their families, are invited to attend. There will be FREE games, face painting, fun, and much more!

Costumes are optional,

Nothing scary please.

Harvest Day Party and Pumpkin patch On October 31st



Riverside Christian school will celebrate Harvest Festival and each class will be celebrating their own Party in each classroom.

Harvest favors, plates, accessories must reflect a "Harvest" Theme.

Scary Halloween theme decorations are not permitted.

Teachers will have sign-up sheet outside their room in the next few weeks.

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD



Operation Christmas Child is right around the corner! Operation Christmas Child is an outreach program of Samaritan's Purse. By filling a shoebox, you can help your child send a message of hope to children in desperate situations around the world. You can fill your own empty shoebox beginning in October.

Be sure to watch your child's bulletin board for an opportunity to make class shoeboxes as well! We will be will collect items to fill a shoebox for one boy & one girl.

For additional information please visit:

www.samaritanspurse.org

HISPANIC HERITAGE

We are so excited to celebrate Hispanic Heritage month organizing a fundraiser festival that all of our students participate in. The festival includes food, presentations from each class and lots of music and fun. The festival is an important way to teach students about various cultures and ethnicities, as they get to experience firsthand how rich and diverse each country is. The festival also enables our school to collect funds to improve our learning environment.

We are selling the tickets in advance in the office \$25.00 and \$10.00 for children under 10 years old.

Riverside's students do not pay admission. Admission fees are only for parents, family members, and friends that attend.

Please support our school Invite your family and friends!



It is mandatory for all children to wear their Riverside Christian School uniform everyday.









You Crown the year with a bountiful harvest; even the hard pathways overflow with abundance, The grasslands of the wilderness become a lush pasture, and the hillsides blossom with joy.

Psalm 65:11-12



Dear Riverside Christian School Family

On behalf of Riverside Christian School, we extend our heartfelt gratitude for your invaluable contributions and steadfast support, which have made this school year's beginning such a joyful success.

Our recent Open House was a wonderful evening, and it would not have been possible without your presence and encouragement. Your dedication to creating a nurturing environment for our children is truly commendable, and we are deeply thankful for your partnership.

We are especially grateful for your involvement in preparing for our upcoming **Hispanic Heritage Festival**, which will also serve as a **fundraising event for our school**. With your support, we are confident this celebration of culture, community, and faith will be an unforgettable day of fellowship and a meaningful opportunity to bless our school.

Looking ahead, we are excited to share that during October and November our school will once again participate in **Operation Christmas Child**. This meaningful project reaches not only our local community but also children around the world with the message of Jesus' love. We warmly invite your prayers, participation, and support in making this effort a blessing to many.

Thank you once again for your continued generosity and commitment to Riverside Christian School. You make a lasting difference in the lives of our students, and we are truly blessed to count you as part of our school family.

With gratitude in Christ,
Riverside Christian School Administration

We invite all parents to take part in our POP group (Parents Of Prayers).



Feel free to "pop in" and join us once a month of fellowship and prayer among other Riverside parents and staff.

Our POP group meets the first Wednesday of each month, in the morning, from 8:00 am to 8:30 am. If you are unable to attend please feel free to email me with any prayer requests to:

Lieska@riversideonline.org or Mavila@riversideonline.org, we would love to pray for you.

Tuition

Tuition is due the 5th school day of the month, please be prompt in making this payment. There is a late charge of \$45.00 for payments received after the 5th of the month unless prior arrangements have been made. Please write your child's name on the check.

Thankel